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Our whole school value this
half term is

Curiosity
This year we are focusing on improving the Reading opportunities that our
pupils have. We will; Upcoming
- Create a brand new library filled with 100s of new books that the daes..

children will access each week. You will be invited to the grand o,aening./

«  Open the Reading Cabin so that children can read with friends at
playtimes and lunchtimes.

o Promote books within our school, making children excited about reading iy B

Coffee Morning and

Our 50 Books To Read has been updated this year: They would make great C’;T::L:S ng::npw
stocking fillers!

Online Safety

The NSPCC are
of fering parents
Online Safety
Workshops.

27.11.23 7pm-8pm
6.12.23 Gpm-7pm
12.6.23 6pm-7pm
18.12.23 Spm-6pm
I you would Like to

access any of these

workshops, email the

of fice and we can
send the Zoom link to

you.

Resilience Curiosity Compassion Respect Loyalty




HELP! I you have any pants, socks, trousers or
skirts that may fit our Reception pupils, we would
love to take them off your hands

I¥ your child has come home in any of our spare

uniform, please send it back to school.

\

This year our Christmas Lunch will be
served on 20.12.23 The children are served
by their teachers and then the stafy sit
with their year group and eat lunch
together: Please book this by |2.|2.%\

The Eco-Warriors need your help! They
collecting milk bottle tops for an art projcc{. Please
send any dean bottle tops into school with your

! child before Christmas Thank you!

SO We have worked dosely with the pupils and staff to
pertes produce a list of books that we believe every child should
5 oxperience during their time at Swan Lane First School;

Swan Lane First School cither read. to them, o read independently

The Ugy Foe
Reception =

Sounds

The pupils in Reception learnt all about the ¢ “fot

Sestival of Diwali last week. They tasted some 3

of the food, tried on some traditional clothes
and danced to some traditional music.

Diwali in Reception ELS:

A huge thank you from the Pupil [eadership Team
Sor supporting their library book sale last Friday
They are fundraising to buy a new
piece of outdoor equipment for the
Sfield. You helped us to raise over

£/50/

&
Together we rai

Children In Need. Well done SLFS!




